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Reference:   FOI.1590.19 

Subject:    Sexual health finances 

Date of Request: 16 September 2019 
 

Requested 
 
1. How much was spent on sexual health services in the previous financial years? (If possible a 

breakdown of testing, treatment and health promotion would be appreciated, but if not overall 
figures). 

 
2. How much is planned to be spent on sexual health services in 2019/2020? 
 
3. Are there any plans for reductions/cuts in overall spend on sexual health services in the 

future? 
 
Response 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms the overall spend on sexual health services 

for financial year 2018/19 was £1,665,462.00. 
 
2. The UHB confirms the planned spend for sexual health services for financial year 2019/20 is 

£4,652,183.00. 
 

3. The UHB confirms there are no current plans to reduce the overall spend for sexual health 
services. 

 
 


